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Happy New Year!

As we begin this new year, I am overwhelmed with 
gratitude for each one of you who has faithfully 
prayed and generously supported our ministry  with 
World Reach. Your unwavering commitment has 
been a source of strength and inspiration. We have 
felt the incredible power of your intercession, and it 
has been a testament to the strength that comes 
from a community united in Christ.
Additionally, your generous financial contributions 
have fueled our mission, allowing us to extend our 
reach and touch many lives with the transformative 
message of God’s love. Your sacrificial giving has 
not only met practical needs, but has also been a 
tangible expression of your commitment to 
advancing the Kingdom.
In 2023 we dedicated time to train more than 150 
pastors and church leaders in 3 different regions 
of Honduras. One of those regions is home to the 
indigenous Lenca population. There we are working 
in cooperation with a group of indigenous leaders to 
plant churches. The vision is to plant churches in 14 
different communities where the gospel has begun 
to be shared. Currently, ground has been broken 
and work has begun on the foundation of a church 
building in the village of Quesuntega. In that village, 
there is a growing congregation of 60 that meets in 
homes and under trees. 
Thank you for serving alongside us. We are 
confident that together we will witness even greater 
manifestations of God’s grace in the lives of those we 
serve.

If you would like to participate by making a financial investment, 
donations for the ministry of World Reach can be made through 
world-reach.org or by mail to the address below. Please indicate your 
preference for supporting “Peter Simpson ministry.” Thank you so very 
much.




